
 

TAILOR ED DADS GROUP 

An informal gathering, usually in a pub, and a chance to meet up with other dads who have 

a child referred to Tailor Ed. Enjoy a drink and a chat, as well as catch up with Tailor Ed 

Project workers. 

If you are interested please email pete@tailoredfoundation.co.uk and he will let you know 

about upcoming meetings. 

For more information please call the office on 0131 6248970 or email 

contact@tailoredfoundation.co.uk 
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